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February 16, 2020 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter of recommendation for Patricia Payne for their work as a document translator. They 
have been translating for Rev since 2011 as a member of our Spanish translation team. They have 
translated various documents such as; government forms, marketing materials, company contracts, and 
literary works. These documents ranged from literal to figurative translations.  
 
In their work ethic, they displayed meticulous attention to detail and prompt action to tight deadlines and 
necessary edits. Patricia has a strong command of the English language and is someone well worth full 
consideration for all of your translation needs. 
 
Sincerely,  
Kelley Toker  
Director of Operations  
Rev.com Inc. 
 
 


